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Motions 

Motion number 6 

Name of the person introducing the 
Motion to the GA Anke Spoorendonk/Flemming Meyer 

Member party SSW 

Title (of the Motion) More cross-border training courses in the EU 

In many European border areas there is a common labor market. The further development 
of this labor market and the freedom of movement for workers is often made more difficult 
by the lack of recognition of training on both sides of the border and other bureaucratic 
obstacles. Joint cross-border training courses would help here. The cross-border training 
in the German-Danish border area STARforCE could serve as a model. 

The European Free Alliance demands: 

that the EU is committed to the development of more models for cross-border training in 
the Member States, the qualifications of which are recognized in the countries concerned 
and which are designed similar to a "double degree". 

Reason: 

In the case of joint training courses or models for cross-border training, the aim is to 
create models that aim for a combined vocational school course on both sides of borders 
with a focus on double skills and two training certificates. If companies are increasingly 
operating internationally, this should also be reflected in the structure of vocational 
training. The foundation for the labor market of the future is laid with the training of skilled 
workers. 

With STARforCE “StrongTALentsReadyforCrossborderEducation”, the German-Danish 
border region has had good experiences in cross-border training, where, for example, 
Danish young people have done internships in German companies and vice versa. 

This experience should be used in other border regions. 

 


